
Fr. Paul Taylor PP V.F.  01 4976252 
Email parishoffice@beechwoodparish.com 
Office hours  Monday to Friday 9am to 2pm 
Tel (01) 4967449  
Email parishoffice@beechwoodparish.com 
The parish Child Safeguarding and Protection 
representatives may be contacted through 
the parish office.  
The Chair of the Parish Pastoral Council and 
the Chair of the Parish Finance Committee 
may be contacted through the parish office.  

Mass Times in Church of the Holy Name 

 Tuesday and Thursday 10.00am 

 Saturday 5.30pm Family Mass 

 Sunday 9.30am (as Gaeilge), 11.00am  

 Holy Days 10.00am 

 First Friday of each month 10.00am 

All our Masses are streamed on the parish 
webcam. 

Please use https://beechwoodparish.com/
webcam/ to access Beechwood webcam link.  

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament takes place 
on Tuesdays from 10.30am to 11.30am 
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Tap and Go machines :  

There is a  Tap and Go machine at the back of 
the church to allow you to contribute to the par-
ish. Donations made using this machine remain 
in the parish.  

The other Tap and Go machine at the back of 
the church is  to support the priests of the dio-
cese and the Share diocesan services.    

Thank you for your ongoing generous support.  

Parish partnership working together— 

 Beechwood Avenue 

 Rathgar 

 Rathmines 

 Harold’s Cross 

 Mount Argus 

Our Lady Immaculate Senior National School, Darn-

dale - Annual Toy Appeal – Cake Sale! 

Dear Parishioners,  

As part of our social outreach programme, we in the 
Church of the Holy Name, Beechwood Avenue have 
twinned with Our Lady Immaculate Senior National 
School in Darndale. 

This is the 4th year in our relationship and we are 
again asking for your assistance in the Annual Toy Ap-
peal for the children of the National School. 

We are holding a Cake Sale to raise funds to purchase 
toys needed including footballs, arts & crafts materi-
als, sensory toys, board games, skipping ropes and 
squishy mallows. 

The Sale will take place after both Masses this Sunday 
24th November at the Church. Donation of cakes for 
the sale are welcome, as are any monetary contribu-
tions.  

Donations of toys and books may be left into the par-
ish office or the sacristy. We would ask that only new 
items are donated please. 

We look forward to your support for this worthy 
cause. 

Parish Pastoral Council 

Ecumenical Advent Reflections—Sandford Parish, St 
Philip’s Milltown Parish and Beechwood Parish 

 

Wednesday 4 December: Church of the Holy Name  

Wednesday 11 December: Sandford Parish Church 

Wednesday 18 December: Church of the Holy Name  

Meet at 11am for refreshments, followed by a time of 
bible reading, discussion & reflection.  

You are all very welcome to attend  

Sunday 1st December—1st Sunday of Advent    

There will be Choral Vespers and Bene-

diction to mark the beginning of Advent 

on Sunday 1st December at 6pm.  

There will be refreshments afterwards. 

You are all very welcome to join us.  



Mass intentions this week 
 
Saturday 23rd 
5.30pm Deceased members of Legion of Mary world 
               wide 
Sunday 24th 
9.30am Peggy Connolly (RD) 
11.00am Frank Fell (RD): Bobby Eager (RD) 
                Ian McLoughlin (RD) 
Tuesday 26th 
10.00am Bobby Eager (RD); 
                 Mary Lynch (RD) 
Thursday 28th 
10.00am Roddy Buckley (RD) 
Saturday 30th 
5.30pm Mona and Mary Carolan (A) 
               Gerard Hurrell (RD) 
Sunday 1st December 
9.30am Kathleen Watkins (RD) 
11.00am 
 
Mass cards are available in the parish office and sacris-
ty. An offering is received with gratitude and is anoth-
er means of supporting your local clergy. If you make 
an offering for a Mass online, please contact the office 
with your intention.  
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Please scan the QR Code to contribute 
to 1st and Share collection. 

Your contribution will be split 60% to 
1st Collection (for support of diocesan 
and parish clergy) and 40% to Share 
for the support of developing parish-
es. 

Thank you for your support.  

 

Organ Replacement Appeal Update 

The recent appeal for donations towards replac-
ing the old electric organ in the church has been 
met with a most generous response.  
Since the appeal was launched two weeks ago a 
total of €11,935  been contributed to date. I am  
very grateful to all who have donated so far and 
I thank you for your extraordinary generosity.  

For those who wish to donate you may  do so in 
one of several ways 

By cheque made payable to ‘Church of the 
Holy Name’ (marking ‘organ’ on the back 
of the cheque 

Using the donate facility on the parish web-
site (www.beechwoodparish.com) 

By cash to the sacristy or the parish office 

By online transfer to the parish bank account 
– Church of the Holy Name,                     
IBAN: IE85 AIBK 9310 3902 8871 08       

May the Lord, the generous giver of all blessings, 

continue to sustain you. 

Fr. Paul   

We would like to apologise for the lack of heating 
in the church for the past week. A fault has been 
identified and parts have been ordered. We ex-
pect that  it will be restored to full working order 
by the middle of the coming week.    

We extend a very warm welcome to children 

from Lios na nOg and Scoil Bhride who join us at 

our 9.30am Aifreann this Sunday as they contin-

ue to prepare for First Holy Communion. We also 

welcome children from Scoil Bhride and Sand-

ford Parish National School who join us at 5pm 

this Sunday as they continue preparations for 

Confirmation. We ask for your prayers for the 

children, their parents, families and teachers at 

this time.  

Aid to the Church in Need have produced a fact sheet 

outlining the persecution of Christians world wide. It 

remains a serious issue with widespread discrimination, 

violence and human rights abuses. 

There are copies of the fact sheet at the back of the 

church and we invite you to take one home.  

http://www.beechwoodparish.com

